
 
 

 

Update: Missing and Endangered Man Located Safe 
May 12, 2021 
 

Today, May 12, 2021, at approximately 11:30 a.m. Deputies learned Mr. Kelly had returned home. 

Deputies contacted Mr. Kelly and confirmed he was safe and unharmed. The Washington County 

Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the public for their help. 

 

On Tuesday, May 11, 2021, at 7:14 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies learned 79-year-

old Robert Paul Kelly had been missing since 10:00 a.m., and his current whereabouts were unknown.  

Mr. Kelly was last seen driving his 2017 Silver Honda HRV (Oregon Plate: D48182) Tuesday morning 

at approximately 10:00 a.m. when he left his home near the 7000 block SW 188th Avenue in the 

community of Aloha. Mr. Kelly was heading to an appointment in Beaverton near the 4700 block of SW 

Washington Avenue and did not arrive as expected. 

Mr. Kelly is a white male adult, 5’7”, 190 lbs., has grey hair and green eyes. Mr. Kelly also wears 

glasses and is missing his bottom three front teeth. Mr. Kelly was last seen wearing a black shirt with a 

grey jacket and jeans.  

If you know of Mr. Kelly’s whereabouts, please call non-emergency dispatch at (503) 629-0111. 

 

  


